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When people should go to the ebook stores, search commencement by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we present the book compilations in
this website. It will utterly ease you to see guide A History Of Northern Ireland
1920 1996 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you truly want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be all
best place within net connections. If you direct to download and install the A
History Of Northern Ireland 1920 1996, it is agreed easy then, before currently we
extend the join to buy and create bargains to download and install A History Of
Northern Ireland 1920 1996 appropriately simple!

Managing Terrorism and Insurgency Cameron I. Crouch 2009-09-10 This book examines
how governments can weaken the regenerative capabilities of terrorist and insurgent
groups. The exploration of this question takes the form of a two-tier examination of
three insurgent actors whose capacity to regenerate weakened in the past: the Front
de libération du Québec (FLQ) of Canada, the Movimiento de Liberación Nacional Tupamaros (MLN-T) of Uruguay and the Provisional Irish Republican Army (PIRA) of
Northern Ireland during the mid-1970s. At the first level of its examination, the
book investigates the extent to which the regenerative capacities of the FLQ, MLN-T,
and PIRA weakened because of an increase in attrition and a decrease in recruitment.
The primary objectives of this analysis are to uncover whether a declining intake of
recruits played a lesser, equal, or greater role than a burgeoning loss of personnel
in weakening the capacities to regenerate of the three insurgent actors; and, in
turn, to shed greater light on the broader validity of the prevailing view in
conflict studies that a decrease in recruitment is more important than an increase
in attrition in effecting the corrosion of an insurgent actor's capacity to
regenerate. At the second level of its exploration, the book assesses the
effectiveness of five of the most prominent policy prescriptions in the literature
and insurgent recruitment and attrition: ameliorating grievances, selective
repression, discrediting insurgent ideology, improving intelligence collection, and
restricting civil liberties This book will be of much interest to students of
terrorism and counter-terrorism, conflict studies, strategic studies and security
studies in general. Cameron Crouch is currently an Analyst at Allen Consulting
Group, an Australian economics and public policy consulting firm. He has a PhD from
the Strategic and Defence Studies Centre at The Australian National University.
Britain's Korean War Thomas Hennessey 2015-01-05 Available in paperback for the
first time, this book assesses the strains within the 'Special Relationship' between
London and Washington and offers a new perspective on the limits and successes of
British influence during the Korean War. The interaction between the main
personalities on the British side - Attlee, Bevan, Morrison, Churchill and Eden and their American counterparts - Truman, Acheson, Eisenhower and Dulles - are
chronicled. By the end of the war the British were concerned that it was the
Americans, rather than the Soviets, who were the greater threat to world peace.
British fears concerning the Korean War were not limited to the diplomatic and
military fronts these extended to the 'Manchurian Candidate' threat posed by
returning prisoners of war who had been exposed to communist indoctrination. The
book is essential reading for those interested in British and US foreign policy and
military strategy during the Cold War.

Politics in the Republic of Ireland John Coakley 2005 This titleis now available in
a fully revised fourth edition. Building on the success of the previous three
editions, it continues to provide an authoritative introduction to all aspects of
politics in the Republic of Ireland.
Partnership Governance in Northern Ireland Jonathan Greer 2019-07-15 Originally
published in 2001. Drawing together a broad range of material on Partnership
Governance, this volume provides an invaluable contribution to a fast-growing area
of political science. Powerful syntheses and a robust analytical framework accompany
three empirical case studies focusing on how the transition from government to
governance in Northern Ireland is being superimposed on the deep historical
divisions that still exist. Political scientists, geographers, government and
society and local development specialists will find this text striking in both its
substance and lucid style. The text will also be of interest to public policy
officials relying on public partnerships as a means of tackling social, economic and
political problems.
Historical Dictionary of the Northern Ireland Conflict Gordon Gillespie 2017-03-15
The second edition of the Historical Dictionary of the Northern Ireland Conflict
provides an accessible and comprehensive study of the conflict and peace process in
Northern Ireland from the 1960s to 2016. The second edition of the book expands on
the references relating to individuals, organizations and events of the Northern
Ireland Troubles and adds material on significant subsequent developments. This the
work provides a unique view of developments since the signing of the Good Friday
Agreement in 1998. While widely heralded as the end of the Northern Ireland conflict
the agreement instead witnessed the beginning of a new series of political
difficulties to be addressed. The Historical Dictionary of the Northern Ireland
Conflict is the first significant reference work to examine many of the issues
related to political and cultural conflicts and dealing with the past which have
grown in intensity since 1998. Many of these themes will be relevant to students of
post-conflict societies in other areas of the world. This second edition of
Historical Dictionary of the Historical Dictionary of the Northern Ireland Conflict
contains a chronology, an introduction, and an extensive bibliography. The
dictionary section has over 300 cross-referenced entries on important personalities,
politics, economy, foreign relations, religion, and culture.
The First Northern Ireland Peace Process Thomas Hennessey 2016-04-29 The First
Northern Ireland Peace Process covers the various attempts to end the 'Troubles'
from 1972-76. These attempts included secret talks with the Provisional IRA and a
parallel process to build a political consensus between the British and Irish
Governments and the main constitutional parties in Northern Ireland.
Culture, Northern Ireland, and the Second World War Guy Woodward 2015-02-12
Culture, Northern Ireland, and the Second World War explores the impact of the
Second World War on literature and culture in Northern Ireland between 1939 and
1970. It argues that the war, as a unique interregnum in the history of Northern
Ireland, challenged the entrenched political and social makeup of the province and
had a profound effect on its cultural life. Critical approaches to Northern Irish
literature and culture have often been circumscribed by topographies of partition
and sectarianism, but the Second World War generated conditions for reimagining the
province within broader European and global contexts. These have perhaps been
obscured by the amount of critical attention that has been paid to the impact of the
Troubles on the culture of the province, and for this reason the book focuses on
material produced before the flaring of political violence towards the end of the
1960s. Drawing on archival research, over four chapters the book describes the
activities of an eccentric collection of artists and writers during and after the
Second World War, and considers how the awkward position of the province in relation
to the war is reflected in their work
ORANGEISM: A HISTORICAL PROFILE Kevin Haddick-Flynn 2019-11-26 ?Orangeism: A

Historical Profile traces the Orange movement from its pre-Reformation beginnings in
the French principality of Orange, to its role in 21st century Ulster. This
narrative history offers a lucid account which explains how the Orange tradition
took root and developed. Many important events are examined, including the
Orange/Green controversies of the 19th century, the Order’s role in the creation of
Northern Ireland, its influence during the Stormont era and its stance during the
‘Troubles’. The book also features hard-to-get data provided on the Order’s
associated bodies: The Apprentice Boys of Derry, the Purple Order and the Black
Preceptory, and provides details of their rituals and lodge practices. International
Orangeism and the Order’s role in popular culture are explained and apprised, and
the stage is filled with historic figures. Meticulously researched and written
without malice, Orangeism: A Historical Profile embodies a reevaluation of accepted
views and includes information from unused, usually sealed, archives. Praise for the
First Edition: “At last there is an excellent, reliable and absorbing account of
Orangeism” – Eamonn Phoenix, The Irish News “A thorough and determinedly unbiased
account … written with great enthusiasm” – Niall Savage, The Sunday Business Post
International Politics and the Northern Ireland Conflict Alan MacLeod 2016-07-25
British troops, which arrived as a temporary measure, would remain in Ireland for
the next 38 years. Successive British governments initially claimed the Northern
Ireland conflict to be an internal matter but the Republic of Ireland had repeatedly
demanded a role, appealing to the UN and US, while across the Atlantic, IrishAmerican groups applied pressure on Nixon's largely apathetic administration to
intervene. Following the introduction of internment and the events of Bloody Sunday,
the British were forced to recognise the international dimension of the conflict and
begrudgingly began to concede that any solution would rely on Washington and
Dublin's involvement. Irish governments seized every opportunity to shape the
political initiative that led to Sunningdale and Senator Edward Kennedy became the
leading US advocate of American intervention while Nixon, who wanted Britain onside
for his Cold War objectives, was faced with increasingly influential domestic
pressure groups. Eventually, international involvement in Northern Ireland would
play a vital role in shaping the principles on which political agreement was reached
- even after the breakdown of the Sunningdale Agreement in May 1974. Using recently
released archives in the United Kingdom, Republic of Ireland and United States, Alan
MacLeod offers a new interpretation of the early period of Northern Ireland's
'Troubles'.
Belfast '69 Andrew Walsh 2017-05-17 August 1969, Belfast. A campaign for civil
rights in Northern Ireland that had begun less than two years previously degenerates
into inter-communal violence. The three days of 13, 14 and 15 August changed the
course of Northern Irish history by radicalising a whole generation of Catholic
youths. On the Protestant side, the Ulster Volunteer Force (UVF) – revived in 1966
but barely mentioned outside Shankill Road – was in full conflict by 1972. How did
the events of August 1969 radicalise the emerging youth of both sides of the
religious divide? How did they drive an otherwise indifferent generation to carry
out some of the most heinous crimes in Irish history and become embroiled in the
longest period of Irish ‘Troubles’ to date? In Belfast ’69, Andrew Walsh uncovers
the truth by interviewing many from both sides – the young men who joined the
numerous ‘armies’ that sprung up in the wake of that fateful August. Illustrations:
41 colour photographs
Optimist in a Raincoat Thomas Hennessey 2013-12-01 Harold Wilson remains one of the
most controversial of post-war British Prime Ministers. There has been no serious
study of Wilson’s first term in office – now possible because of the opening up of
sources at the National Archives and the private papers of Wilson, James Callaghan
and George Brown. Wilson’s reputation is darkened by accusations that he had little
strategic commitment to any cause, although he was a tactically brilliant
politician. Yet Wilson was Prime Minister four times and presided over tumultuous

changes. This study shows Wilson at the peak of his powers, from the optimistic ‘new
JFK’ days, of 1964, to the realisation, by 1970, that Britain was a nation
struggling to come to terms with its shrinking influence in the world.
Northern Ireland’s ’68 Simon Prince 2018-08-21 The Troubles may have developed into
a sectarian conflict, but the violence was sparked by a small band of leftists who
wanted Derry in October 1968 to be a repeat of Paris in May 1968. Like their French
comrades, Northern Ireland's 'sixty-eighters' had assumed that street fighting would
lead to political struggle. The struggle that followed, however, was between
communities rather than classes. In the divided society of Northern Ireland, the
interaction of the global and the local that was the hallmark of 1968 had tragic
consequences. Drawing on a wealth of new sources and scholarship, Simon Prince's
timely new edition offers a fresh and compelling interpretation of the civil rights
movement of 1968 and the origins of the Troubles. The authoritative and enthralling
narrative weaves together accounts of high politics and grassroots protests, mass
movements and individuals, and international trends and historic divisions, to show
how events in Northern Ireland and around the world were interlinked during 1968.
The Democratic Unionist Party Jonathan Tonge 2014 First ever survey of the
Democratic Unionist Party; contains over 100 interviews with DUP members--Publishers
website.
The Irish Protestant Churches in the Twentieth Century Alan Megahey 2000-08-17 This
book is unique in recording the history of all the Protestant churches in Ireland in
the twentieth century, though with particular focus on the two largest - the
Presbyterian and the Church of Ireland. It examines the changes and chances in those
churches during a turbulent period in Irish history, relating their development to
the wider social and political context. Their structures and beliefs are examined,
and their influence both in Ireland and overseas is assessed.
Making the Peace in Ireland Jeremy Smith 2014-06-11 For nearly thirty years
Northern Ireland has been a by-word for terrorism, bloodshed, military coercion and
intense communal conflict. However, Ireland is now experiencing a transition from a
society in conflict to one at peace. Where did the violence come from and why could
it not be pacified? Why has it taken thirty years to solve the Northern Irish
conflict, and why did early attempts at settlement fail? Jeremy Smith explores these
questions by placing the events in context with wider British and European patterns,
giving the first in-depth study of the history of the peace process in Northern
Ireland.
Dividing Ireland Thomas Hennessey 1998 This text provides an assessment of the
First World War in Ireland and its consequences - a way to understanding the
complexities of the Irish nation at the end of the 20th century.
Parallel Paths Garth Stevenson 2006-05-05 Predominantly Catholic societies
subjected to British conquest and partial colonization, Ireland and Quebec rebelled
unsuccessfully and entered the modern era with populations divided by language and
religion. Ireland failed to achieve home rule within the United Kingdom and chose
armed resistance, which led to independence for most of the country at the price of
partition. Quebec achieved home rule as a province within the Canadian federation,
which led to a century of relative stability followed by the Quiet Revolution and
the rise of an independence movement. Almost simultaneously with increased pressure
for independence in Quebec, the Irish question erupted again with an armed struggle
between supporters and opponents of partition in the six northern counties.
Margaret Thatcher, the Conservative Party and the Northern Ireland Conflict,
1975-1990 Stephen Kelly 2021-01-14 The first woman elected to lead a major Western
power and the longest serving British prime minister for 150 years, Margaret
Thatcher is arguably one the most dominant and divisive forces in 20th-century
British politics. Yet there has been no overarching exploration of the development
of Thatcher's views towards Northern Ireland from her appointment as Conservative
Party leader in 1975 until her forced retirement in 1990. In this original and much-

needed study, Stephen Kelly rectifies this. From Thatcher's 'no surrender' attitude
to the Republican hunger strikes to her nurturing role in the early stages of the
Northern Ireland peace process, Kelly traces the evolutionary and sometimes
contradictory nature of Thatcher's approach to Northern Ireland. In doing so, this
book reflects afresh on the political relationship between Britain and Ireland in
the late-20th century. An engaging and nuanced analysis of previously neglected
archival and reported sources, Margaret Thatcher, the Conservative Party and the
Northern Ireland Conflict, 1975-1990 is a vital resource for those interested in
Thatcherism, Anglo-Irish relations, and 20th-century British political history more
broadly.
The Ulster Unionist Party Thomas Hennessey 2019-01-03 The Ulster Unionist Party:
Country Before Party? uses unprecedented access to the party that dominated Northern
Ireland politics for decades to assess the reasons for its decline and to analyse
whether it can recover. Having helped produce the Belfast/Good Friday Agreement, the
Ulster Unionist Party (UUP) struggled to deliver the deal amid unease over aspects
of what its leadership negotiated. Paramilitary prisoner releases, policing changes,
and power-sharing with the republican 'enemy' were all controversial. As the UUP
leader won a Nobel Peace Prize, his party began to lost elections. For the UUP
leadership, acceptance of change was the right thing to do for Northern Ireland - a
case of putting country before party. The decades since the peace agreement have
seen the UUP eclipsed by the rival Democratic Unionist Party (DUP) even though most
of what the UUP agreed in 1998 has remained in place. This book examines the
travails of the UUP in recent times. It draws upon the first-ever survey of UUP
members and a wide range of interviews, including with the five most recent leaders
of the party, to analyse the reasons for its reverses and the capacity to revive.
The volume assesses why the UUP's (still sizeable) membership remains loyal and
discusses what the UUP and unionism means to those members, in terms of loyalty,
policy, national and religious identity, views of other parties and what a shared
future in Northern Ireland will constitute. Amid Brexit and talk of a border poll,
crises of devolved government, rows with republicans and intra-unionist tensions,
how secure and confident does the UUP membership feel about Northern Ireland's
future? Written by the same expert team that produced an award-winning book on the
DUP, this book is indispensable to understanding parties and political change in
divided societies.
Birth of the Border Cormac Moore 2019-09-29 The 1921 partition of Ireland had huge
ramifications for almost all aspects of Irish life and was directly responsible for
hundreds of deaths and injuries, with thousands displaced from their homes and many
more forced from their jobs. Two new justice systems were created; the effects on
the major religions were profound, with both jurisdictions adopting wholly different
approaches; and major disruptions were caused in crossing the border, with invasive
checks and stops becoming the norm. And yet, many bodies remained administered on an
all-Ireland basis. The major religions remained all-Ireland bodies. Most trade
unions maintained a 32-county presence, as did most sports, trade bodies, charities
and other voluntary groups. Politically, however, the new jurisdictions moved
further and further apart, while socially and culturally there were differences as
well as links between north and south that remain to this day. Very little has been
written on the actual effects of partition, the-day-to-day implications, and the
complex ways that society, north and south, was truly and meaningfully affected.
Birth of the Border: The Impact of Partition in Ireland is the most comprehensive
account to date on the far-reaching effects of the partitioning of Ireland.
A History of Northern Ireland, 1920-96 Thomas Hennessey 1997-11-12 This is the
first comprehensive history of Northern Ireland for over 15 years. Founded upon the
partition of Ireland in 1920, Northern Ireland experienced 50 years of nervous peace
under the rule of a devolved government in Belfast. This government was
representative only of the Protestant unionist community and discriminated freely

against the minority nationalists. The Protestant fortress held firm until the
emergence of the Northern Ireland Civil Rights movement in the late 1960s, following
which the province subsided into the civil unrest widely known as 'The Troubles'.
For nearly 30 years, Northern Ireland has been a headline item in the world's
newspapers and on its television screens.
Mobilizing for Peace Benjamin Gidron 2002-06-28 Mobilizing for Peace brings
together the work of international experts to provide an in-depth study of thirtythree peace/conflict organizations in Northern Ireland, South Africa, and
Israel/Palestine. The contributors show how the sociopolitical and cultural context
of the conflict in each region has shaped the type of resolution organizations that
have emerged and their conception of the conflict and its resolution. By promoting
more humane images of the contestants and by offering alternative peaceful
approaches to resolve the conflict, the organizations have successfully galvanized
previously weak or non-existent pro-peace political forces to become important
players in the political struggle for peace.
The Evolution of the Troubles, 1970-72 Thomas Hennessey 2007 This book explores the
evolution of the Northern Ireland Troubles from an ethno-national conflict into an
insurgency against the British state in Northern Ireland in the crucial years of
1970 to 1972. The book combines the decisions of 'high politics' with the
experiences of those on the ground, for whom these decisions made the greatest
impact. It tells the story of ordinary people caught up in extraordinary events
covering the evolving Provisional IRA insurgency and the British Army's counterinsurgency. Key areas covered include: the Falls Road Curfew; Anglo-Irish relations;
North-South relations on the island of Ireland; the fall of the Chichester-Clark
Government; the premiership of Brian Faulkner; internment; Bloody Sunday; and the
suspension of Stormont.
A Companion to Contemporary Britain 1939 - 2000 Paul Addison 2008-04-15 A Companion
to Contemporary Britain covers the key themesand debates of 20th-century history
from the outbreak of the SecondWorld War to the end of the century. Assesses the
impact of the Second World War Looks at Britain’s role in the wider world, including
thelegacy of Empire, Britain’s ‘specialrelationship’ with the United States, and
integration withcontinental Europe Explores cultural issues, such as class
consciousness,immigration and race relations, changing gender roles, and theimpact
of the mass media Covers domestic politics and the economy Introduces the varied
perspectives dominating historicalwriting on this period Identifies the key issues
which are likely to fuel futuredebate
The politics of constitutional nationalism in Northern Ireland, 1932–70 Christopher
Norton 2016-05-16 In the changed political landscape of Northern Ireland, where all
major political parties with a nationalist agenda are now reconciled to the use of
peaceful and constitutional means to achieve their objectives, this book presents a
timely analysis of the constitutional nationalist tradition in Northern Ireland in
the period leading up to the outbreak of the Troubles. The first book on
constitutional nationalism to appear in over a decade, this new and incisive work
based on extensive primary sources and existing secondary literature, maps the
history of the campaigns of nationalist parties and organisations to redress the
grievances of Northern Ireland’s Catholics and bring partition to an end. It offers
a critical reappraisal of these campaigns and it assesses the outcomes and
consequences of the political strategies pursued by an array of nationalist parties
and groups.
Spooks Thomas Hennessey 2011-04 The first ever complete history of MI5 in a series
of three B-format paperbacks. Interest in the British Secret Service has never been
more intense, as evidenced by the success of Ben Macintyre s Agent Zig Zag, the
continuing popularity of James Bond and a phenomenally successful BBC TV series. PO
Box 500, London W2; the nondescript address from behind which one of the world s
most famous Secret Services hid: MI5. This book, based on previously secret sources,

lifts the lid on Britain s Security Service in its battle against German espionage.
During the Second World War, the Security Service, through brilliant officers such
as Guy Liddell, Dick White and the fearsome spy-breaker, Tin-eye Stephens,
commandant of MI5 s interrogation center, Camp 020, successfully ran the Double
Cross (XX) system. XX agents such as the dynamic, womanizing petty criminal ZIGZAG,
the suave TRICYCLE and the aptly named CARELESS laid the basis for Operation
FORTITUDE in which MI5 s agents BRUTUS and GARBO were central to the success of the
greatest deception in modern military history: convincing Hitler that the D-Day
landings in Normandy were an elaborate diversion to the real Allied landings at
Calais. It was MI5 s finest hour."
Conflict at the Interface Bert Preiss 2020-02-18 More than two decades after the
Northern Ireland peace agreement, conflict still flares between deprived
Protestant/Unionist/ Loyalist and Catholic/Nationalist/Republican working-class
interface communities, who remain divided by numerous 'peace walls'. In light of
Brexit, the Irish border issue and the power-sharing impasse progress in local
peacebuilding has stalled. This might even jeopardise the overall peace process.
Within this context, this book explores, largely empirically, the nature and causes
of conflict at the interface. An attempt is also made to provide an outlook on peace
in Northern Ireland and to highlight potential lessons for other conflict-ridden,
divided societies.
Peace at Last? Jörg Neuheiser 2004 This major book-length analysis of developments
in Northern Ireland after the beginning of IRA decommissioning in October 2001
examines the impact of the 1998 Good Friday Agreement on politics, economy and
society in Northern Ireland.
Northern Ireland Thomas Hennessey 2005 Thomas Hennessey traces the long course of
events that led to the climactic events in Northern Ireland of October 1968 and
after, giving a step by step account of how the bright promises of the 1960s were
shown to be false.
Truth Commissions and Courts William A. Schabas 2007-10-12 Criminal justice for
human rights abuses committed during periods of political repression or dictatorship
is one of the great challenges to post-con?ict societies. In many cases, there has
been no justice at all. Sometimes serious political concerns that e?orts at
accountability might upset fragile peace settlements have militated in favour of no
action and no accountability. In many cases, the outgoing tyrants have conditioned
their departure upon a pledge that there be no prosecutions. But thinking on these
issues has evolved considerably in recent years. Largely driven by the view that
collective amnesia amounts to a violation of fundamental human rights, especially
those of the victims of atrocities, attention has increasingly turned to the
dynamics of post-con?ict accountability. At the high end of the range, of course,
sit the new international criminal justice institutions: the ad hoc tribunals for
the former Yugoslavia and Rwanda, the Special Court for Sierra Leone, the various
‘‘hybrid’’ tribunals in Kosovo, East Timor and Cambodia, and the new International
Criminal Court. But in terms of sheer numbers, the most signi?cant new institutions
are truth and reconciliation commissions. Of va- able architecture, depending upon
the prerogatives of the society in question and the features of the past con?ict,
they have emerged as a highly popular mechanism within the toolbox of transitional
justice. In some cases, the truth commission is held out as an alternative to
criminal justice.
Discrimination in Northern Ireland, 1920-1939 John O’Brien 2009-12-14 Throughout
the period of devolved government in Northern Ireland between 1921 and 1972,
allegations of discrimination by the Ulster Unionist government against the Catholic
and nationalist minority have been constant. These accusations of discrimination
were regularly made concerning education, employment, public housing and
representation. This book aims to examine these nationalist allegations and assess
whether or not discrimination did occur and if so, the extent to which the minority

became disadvantaged as a result. This volume focuses on the inter-war period,
1920-39, and evaluates the policies and practices of successive Unionist
governments. In essence, it attempts to ascertain whether or not the charges of
overt discrimination levelled against the government were warranted. Previous
literature on the topic has tended to be biased in favour of one side of the
political divide, be it Ulster unionism or Irish nationalism. Drawing from a wide
range of primary and secondary sources, this book has found that the need for mutual
understanding is paramount. The Stormont administration’s need to concentrate all
power in its own hands was most likely born out of a longing for security and selfpreservation and motivated by siege mentality and internal threat. Is there a state
in the world where there would not exist a bias, justified or unjustified, against
those who refused to be loyal to or even recognise that state? Discriminatory
practices, engaged in as a means to an end, may have become a way of life for some
Protestants and unionists. It definitely came to be seen as such by the Catholic and
nationalist minority, whether justified or not.
Britain's Korean War Thomas Hennessey 2013-09-24 The book assesses the strains
within the 'Special Relationship' between London and Washington and offers a new
perspective on the limits and successes of British influence. The interaction
between the main personalities on the British side –Attlee, Bevan, Morrison,
Churchill and Eden – and their American counterparts – Truman, Acheson, Eisenhower
and Dulles – are chronicled. By the end of the war the British were concerned that
it was the Americans, rather than the Soviets, who were the greater threat to world
peace. British fears concerning the Korean war were not limited to the diplomatic
and military fronts – these extended to the 'Manchurian Candidate' threat posed by
returning prisoners of war who had been exposed to communist indoctrination. The
book is essential reading for those interested in British and US foreign policy and
military strategy during the Cold war.
A History of Northern Ireland, 1920-1996 Thomas Hennessey 1997 A history of
Northern Ireland, this book provides an overview of events since the outbreak of the
Troubles up to and including the present uncertain peace process.
A Political History of the Two Irelands B. Walker 2012-01-17 This ground-breaking
political history of the two Irish States provides unique new insights into the
'Troubles' and the peace process. It examines the impact of the fraught dynamics
between the competing identities of the Nationalist-Catholic-Irish Community on the
one hand and the Unionist-Protestant-British community on the other.
A New History of Ireland Volume VII J. R. Hill 2010-08-26 A New History of Ireland
is the largest scholarly project in modern Irish history. In 9 volumes, it provides
a comprehensive new synthesis of modern scholarship on every aspect of Irish history
and prehistory, from the earliest geological and archaeological evidence, through
the Middle Ages, down to the present day. Volume VII covers a period of major
significance in Ireland's history. It outlines the division of Ireland and the
eventual establishment of the Irish Republic. It provides comprehensive coverage of
political developments, north and south, as well as offering chapters on the
economy, literature in English and Irish, the Irish language, the visual arts,
emigration and immigration, and the history of women. The contributors to this
volume, all specialists in their field, provide the most comprehensive treatment of
these developments of any single-volume survey of twentieth-century Ireland.
Consensus Decision Making, Northern Ireland and Indigenous Movements Patrick G. Coy
2003 Presents a study of social movement decision making through seven case studies.
This book focuses on Northern Ireland, where frustration with inter-community
conflict resolution spawned a movement promoting intra-community or 'single
tradition' programs.
The Northern Ireland Peace Process Thomas Hennessey 2000 This work traces the
genesis, evolution and completion of the peace process in Northern Ireland, from
1920 to the present. The author also provides an account of events that led to the

Good Friday peace accord.
The Cambridge History of Ireland: Volume 4, 1880 to the Present Thomas Bartlett
2018-02-28 This final volume in the Cambridge History of Ireland covers the period
from the 1880s to the present. Based on the most recent and innovative scholarship
and research, the many contributions from experts in their field offer detailed and
fresh perspectives on key areas of Irish social, economic, religious, political,
demographic, institutional and cultural history. By situating the Irish story, or
stories - as for much of these decades two Irelands are in play - in a variety of
contexts, Irish and Anglo-Irish, but also European, Atlantic and, latterly, global.
The result is an insightful interpretation on the emergence and development of
Ireland during these often turbulent decades. Copiously illustrated, with special
features on images of the 'Troubles' and on Irish art and sculpture in the twentieth
century, this volume will undoubtedly be hailed as a landmark publication by the
most recent generation of historians of Ireland.
Language, Ethnicity and the State, Volume 1 C. O'Reilly 2016-01-18 Developments in
the European Union over the last decade have been largely positive from the
perspective of stateless and minority ethnic groups and the survival and prosperity
of minority languages. This selection of sociologically and ethnographically
oriented work enables the reader to compare developments in different ethnolinguistic revival movements within the European Union. The contributions also
explore the impact of EU policy and discourse on the individual movements and the
orientation of Western Europe as a whole towards linguistic heterogeneity and
cultural diversity. A companion volume (0-333-92924-1) examines the status of
minority languages in post-1989 Eastern Europe.
Law in Northern Ireland Brice Dickson 2018-06-28 Law in Northern Ireland is the
essential textbook for all students of Northern Ireland's legal system. Changes to
this new edition – some of them substantial – have been made to every section,
taking full account of five years of developments. The book explores the evolution
of law-making in Northern Ireland before going on to explain the relevant
constitutional arrangements, how to identify and interpret applicable sources of
law, and what are the fundamental rules and principles of public law, criminal law
and private law, highlighting where appropriate what may be unusual about them. It
contextualises the myriad of legal institutions operating in the jurisdiction, sets
out how criminal and civil proceedings work in practice and provides useful
information on how people become lawyers, what lawyers actually do once they become
qualified and how the legal system is funded. The appendices set out some sample
sources of law so that readers can familiarise themselves with what is involved in
handling legal documents. The language throughout is accessible and there are Tables
of Cases and Legislation, as well as a comprehensive index.
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